
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

 

Dear friends  
 

Many greetings from Albania!  
The last weeks were flying by with many activities. We started again with weekly 
Bible study meetings in our three programs in Upper Mokra. We were also able to 
distribute clothes for the people which were donated by churches in Germany.  
This is a big help and a blessing for the people who live in the villages. Once in 6 
weeks, the children and widows in our programs get a food parcel. The whole  
family benefits from these food parcels, and the meals can be cooked at home. 

We could help a church member from our church in 
Pogradec to get an arm prosthesis, so he can use this right 
arm. He is very grateful for this. I keep contact with the 

widows when I meet them in the 
church or in the Bible studies,  
and I did also some home visits. 
The ladies like to talk and share 
from their lives. The people in the 
villages help each other and look 
after the older neighbours. In the 
office, I am busy with translating 
updates and letters, to keep in 
this way the contact with the 
sponsors of the widows. 

Thank you very much for all your  
prayers and your faithful financial  
support. 
 
 

       May God bless you! 
 
                           Christiane 
  

February 2023 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

Food for the children in Trebinje 

Cooking a meal 

Clothing distribution in Kalivac  

Clothing distribution in Dunica  

Naile with a neighbor 

With a widow 
in Dunica  

Arm prosthesis 

After church in Proptisht  

mailto:christiane@lwintl.org

